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Elmi Suranin iclasi oldu

2020-ci il iyulun 8-da Microsoft Teams programi vasitasila Xazar Universiteti EImi Surasinin yeni
dars ilinds son iclasi kegirildi. Universitetin rektoru dosent irada Xalilova iclasi

acaraq, gundslikdaki ilk masala —2019-2020 tadris ilinin yekunlari va 2020-2021-ci tadris ilinda
garsida duran vazifalarla baglh malumat verdi.

ikinci masala —cari ilin mazunluga namizad talabalarinin islari ila bagl Tabiat elmlari va
mihandislik fakiiltasinin dekan muavini Faxranda Slimardanova; iqtisadiyyat ve menecment
fakiltasinin dekani Ceyhun Mammadov; Humanitar, tahsil vo sosial elmlar fakiltasinin dekani
Elza Semadova cixis etdilar va universiteti bitiran mazunlar hagqinda malumatlari sura izvlarina
tagdim etdilar.

Gundslikdaki tglincli masala —Doktorant va dissertantlarin dissertasiya mévzusu, elmi
rahbarlarinin tasdiqi va ixtisaslarinin dayisdirilmasi ilo salagadar Magistratura, doktorantura va
elmi islar bélmasinin rahbari Saida Sarifovanin malumati dinlanildikdan sonra sura Gzvlarinin
muzakira olunan masalalarla bagh suallari cavablandirildi.

Mizakira olunan masalalarla bagh mivafig gararlar gabul edildi.

iclasda cari masalalar da miizakira olundu.

Academic Council’s Meeting

On July 8, 2020, the last meeting of the Khazar University Academic Council for the new
academic year was held via Microsoft Teams program. Opening the meeting, Associate
Professor Irada Khalilova, the Rector of the University, informed about the first issue on the
agenda — the results of the 2019-2020 academic year and the tasks for the 2020-2021 academic
year.

On the second issue — which is regarding the matters of students graduating this year,
Fakhranda Alimardanova, Vice Dean of the School of Science and Engineering; Dr. Jeyhun
Mammadov, Dean of the School of Economics and Management; Associate

Professor Elza Samedova, Dean of the School of Humanities, Education and Social

Sciences, delivered speeches and presented information about the graduates of the University
to the members of the Council.

The third issue of the agenda — information on the topic of dissertation of PhD students, the
approval of the academic supervisors and the change of the majors was provided

by Saida Sharifova, Director of the Division of Graduate Studies and Research, following
which the questions of the council members were answered.

Relevant decisions were made on the issues discussed.

Current issues were also considered at the meeting.



